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13th April  2018 

 

 Congratulations to our stars of the week 

Class 1:  Zachary Seed, Ellie Slater and Thomas Halstead 

Class 2:  Seth Wilcock, Martha Thornton and Guy Jenkinson 

Numbers Club Winners April:     

1st Prize:     25  Mrs  Anne Nicholson 2nd Prize   100 Mr J Helm 

Early Years Area 

At last we have almost finished the re-vamp of the new Early Years outdoor area. Lots of work has been      

completed over the Easter holidays to make the area secure, just in time for the good weather!  

MUGA 

The MUGA is now back fully functional and looking like new after a rejuvenation over the Easter holidays, much 

to the delight of the children. 

SATS 

SATS week  for Class 2 starts week commencing the 14th May, we are hoping for 100% attendance that week 

so please do not book any appointments (doctors, dentists etc). 

Numbers Club - Please support us! 

Government funding has affected the school budget this year and cuts have had to be made in certain areas.  The school 

minibus is a very important asset to our small school, enabling not only transport to and from school for some of our pupils 

but also transport for sports fixtures and class  trips for all our children.  In order to keep this service running we operate a 

Numbers Club, which is £20 per year for each number , there are no restrictions to how many numbers you purchase, the 

more you have the more chance you have of winning one of our two monthly prizes. Please try and help school by asking 

friends and family if they wish to join our club, five forms for each family have been attached to the newsletter in hope that 

new members can be found. Please try your best! Existing members will have a renewal form either attached or sent out 

shortly for the May draw. 

Free Hockey Sessions with Fylde Hockey Club 

Starting Tuesday 17th April 2018 Fylde hockey are running junior hockey training sessions at Mill Farm Sports 

Village. These will run from 6pm till 8pm every week up till June. These will be mixed sessions for boys and girls 

aged 6-15 and will be suitable for all abilities. The sessions will be free of charge. Just turn up and play - no 

need to book in advance. All sessions will be run by our qualified club coaches.  

W/C 16th April 2018 

Mon 16th     

Tues 17th 1.30-3.30  Pre-School children in school 

  3.30-4.30  Afterschool Club Class 1 Multi-Skills, Class 2 Cricket 

Wed 18th 10.30  Swimming (Whole School) 

  3.45-5.00  Yr 5 and 6 table tennis coaching and tournament at GCA (selected children) 

Thurs 19th 3.30-4.30  Afterschool Club Class 1 Tennis Class 2 Handball 

   

Fri 20th   3.10  Assembly all welcome 

Future Dates  

Fri 4th May 1.00-3.30  Art & Craft Afternoon 

Mon 7th May   May Day - School Closed 

May 14th    SATS WEEK CLASS 2 

Fri 25th May 9.00-12.00 Soccer 7’s football and Science (Whole School) 

  3.30  School Closes for Half Term  

Mon 28th May   Garstang Whitsuntide Gala 

Sat 2nd June   Catterall Gala   

Lets try and raise money the easy way!  https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/claughtonstmarys/ 

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/claughtonstmarys/

